
We are going
the distance
to support
London’s
Air Ambulance 
Charity
London’s Air Ambulance Charity
needs to replace its helicopter fleet 
by autumn 2024. 

We will be taking on the Mini Miles for 
Missions challenge to raise vital 
funds to help keep the service flying 
and save lives across London.

When:

Where:

Your steps will save lives


